
 

    
   

 
 

 

Our Ref: CFE/430.LCO 

24th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Valentine’s Day Event 

We will be holding a Valentine’s event on Monday 14th February in aid of CRY (Cardiac Risk in the Young). CRY’s 

vision is to prevent young sudden cardiac deaths through awareness, screening and research, and supporting 

affected families. 

In the week prior to this students will be given the opportunity to buy small packs of Love Heart Sweets a pack of 

Haribo Hearts or a sprinkle of heart shaped confetti. They can add a message to these gifts, and we will arrange 

for them to be delivered to ‘their valentine’ during the school day. All profits will be donated to CRY. 

Additionally, we will also have a non-school uniform day on the last day of this half term (Friday 18th February). If 

you have not already done so, please can you ensure your child has paid for their non-uniform days via Parent Pay 

as this also contributes to the charities throughout the year who receive our donations. 

Kind regards 

Ms Ferguson  

Ms. C Ferguson 

 

 


